
NEWS-CLIPS TITLE & LINKS FOR THE MONTH (Except *) June 21 to July 19 2023 
 

District of North Vancouver: Having a huge garden that backs onto the mountains 'isn't sustainable' 
https://vancouversun.com/business/real-estate/district-of-north-vancouver-having-a-huge-garden-that-backs-onto-the-mountains-isnt-sustainable 
 

(*) Lisa Muri calls for ‘comprehensive’ traffic plan for Deep Cove 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/lisa-muri-calls-for-comprehensive-traffic-plan-for-deep-cove/  
 

North Vancouver overpass demonstrations continue despite court injunction 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-rcmp-have-yet-to-enforce-injunction-despite-ongoing-demonstrations-7190415  
 

Google’s plan to block news links could put lives in danger as wildfires rage, minister warns 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/googles-plan-to-block-news-links-could-put-lives-in-danger-as-wildfires-rage-minister-warns-7223928 
 

Newcomer to Vancouver: Completed the Grouse Grind? You're one step closer to Vancouverite status 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/newcomer-to-vancouver-grouse-grind-7212633  
 

Rooming house revival: Canadian cities look to single-room homes amid housing crunch 

https://www.nsnews.com/national-news/rooming-house-revival-canadian-cities-look-to-single-room-homes-

amid-housing-crunch-7224795  
 

Survey: Indigenous youth continue facing discrimination at school and work 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/survey-indigenous-youth-continue-facing-discrimination-at-school-and-work-7221670 
 

Can Metro Vancouver infrastructure keep pace with immigration? 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/can-metro-vancouver-infrastructure-keep-pace-with-immigration-7198951  
 

B.C. university offers free tuition to some Indigenous students 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-university-offers-free-tuition-to-some-indigenous-students-7210768  
 

Owner must pay Metro Vancouver strata $75K for e-cigarette fire 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/owner-must-pay-metro-vancouver-strata-75k-for-e-cigarette-fire-7210265  
 

Warning signals: Protect Our Province BC calls for action on COVID-19 now 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/warning-signals-protect-our-province-bc-calls-for-action-on-covid-19-now-7210289  
 

‘It’s a big victory’: Feds update Canadian Environmental Protection Act for first time in more than 20 years 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/federal-government-updates-canadian-environmental-protection-act-7210911 
 

Kirk LaPointe: Canada set to become one of world’s worst democracies for news consumption 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/kirk-lapointe-canada-set-to-become-one-of-worlds-worst-democracies-for-news-consumption-7220713  
 

NDP government rejects request to release information on BC Housing investigation 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/ndp-government-rejects-request-to-release-information-on-bc-housing-investigation-7218953  
 

Climate policies and fossil fuel: Clean fuel regulations and carbon pricing explained 
https://www.nsnews.com/national-news/climate-policies-and-fossil-fuel-clean-fuel-regulations-and-carbon-pricing-explained-7216600  
 

Searching for Canadian news? Google ready to remove links over Online News Act 
https://www.nsnews.com/national-business/searching-for-canadian-news-google-ready-to-remove-links-over-online-news-act-7213645  
 

Where do the most accidents happen in B.C.? 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/where-do-the-most-accidents-happen-in-bc-7214198  
 

Editorial: On North Shore forest fires, our luck is running out 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-on-north-shore-forest-fires-our-luck-is-running-out-7203358  
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$500M fund in B.C. to help non-profits buy rental buildings, keep rent affordable 
https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/500m-fund-in-bc-to-help-non-profits-buy-rental-buildings-keep-rent-affordable-7208506  
 

Canada aims to eliminate heat deaths by 2040 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/canada-aims-to-eliminate-heat-deaths-by-2040-7203134  
 

Kirk LaPointe: Government keeps obscuring our right to know what we don’t 
https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/kirk-lapointe-government-keeps-obscuring-our-right-to-know-what-we-dont-7198165  
 

B.C. inflation cools to 3.4% in May: StatCan 

https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/bc-inflation-cools-to-34-in-may-7200392  
 

Metro Vancouver college to use 'holy grail of sewage pipes' to heat campus 
https://www.nsnews.com/real-estate-news/metro-vancouver-college-to-use-holy-grail-of-sewage-pipes-to-heat-campus-7189915  
 

B.C. moved ahead with ending letter grades despite parent, teacher, student concerns 
https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/bc-moved-ahead-with-ending-letter-grades-despite-parent-teacher-student-concerns-7198647  
 

Move On: Street lighting is crucial for cyclists and pedestrians 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/move-on-street-lighting-is-crucial-for-cyclists-and-pedestrians-7190660  
 

Tsleil-Waututh Nation to partner with DNV on Cates Park restoration project 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/tsleil-waututh-nation-dnv-cates-park-7193614  
 

Politicians point fingers on housing crisis, but calls growing for more co-operation 
https://www.nsnews.com/national-news/politicians-point-fingers-on-housing-crisis-but-calls-growing-for-more-co-operation-7190966  
 

'Best sound system in the world': B.C. strata owner fined $3,500 for noise 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/best-sound-system-in-the-world-bc-strata-owner-fined-3500-for-noise-7187096  
 

Court decision in youth climate lawsuit against Ontario government ignites hope 

https://theconversation.com/court-decision-in-youth-climate-lawsuit-against-ontario-government-ignites-hope-206275  
 

Scientists conduct first test of a wireless cosmic ray navigation system 

https://arstechnica.com/science/2023/06/scientists-conduct-first-test-of-a-wireless-cosmic-ray-navigation-system 
 

B.C. Supreme Court overturns $34,180 ruling against North Vancouver landlord 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/bc-supreme-court-overturns-34180-ruling-against-north-vancouver-landlord-7189466 
 

North Vancouver overpass demonstrations continue despite court injunction 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-rcmp-have-yet-to-enforce-injunction-despite-ongoing-demonstrations-7190415  
 

Additional $1.4M approved for Mahon Park childcare and change rooms 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/additional-funds-mahon-park-childcare-and-changerooms-north-vancouver-7184444  
 

National Indigenous Peoples Day: Dance, music, food and festivities at Ambleside 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/national-indigenous-peoples-day-ambleside-7179612  
 

Editorial: Much to celebrate on National Indigenous Peoples Day 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-economic-benefits-the-latest-chapter-in-exercise-of-indigenous-rights-7175775  
 

Kirk LaPointe: West Van lags in recognizing Indigenous truths 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/kirk-lapointe-west-van-lags-in-recognizing-indigenous-truths-7169934  

 

Poll: More than half of readers would consider buying an e-bike or already own one 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/poll-more-than-half-of-readers-would-consider-buying-an-e-bike-or-already-own-one-7172819  
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(*) District council pushes for safer, slower and less snarled North Van roads 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/dnv-deep-cove-delbrook-7168113  
 

(*) DNV to add parking spots to south side of 29th Street only 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/dnv-29th-street-only-7168090  
 

(*) Keith Baldrey: Population rise stokes superheated housing market 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/keith-baldrey-population-rise-stokes-superheated-housing-market-7162705  
 

Vancouver And Toronto Are Never Going To Be “Affordable,” So Now What? 

https://storeys.com/toronto-vancouver-never-affordable/  
 

Letter: Medical and housing crisis double blow for seniors living on the North Shore 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/letter-medical-and-housing-crisis-seniors-7193372  
 

Ottawa urged to look into best before date system in bid to reduce grocery waste 
https://www.nsnews.com/national-business/ottawa-urged-to-look-into-best-before-date-system-in-bid-to-reduce-grocery-waste-7232259  
 

Seaspan to add $4.8M building to North Vancouver shipyard 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/seaspan-to-add-48m-building-to-north-vancouver-shipyard-7233156  
 

The federal grocery rebate is available this week. Who is eligible and how to get it 
https://www.nsnews.com/human-resources-education/the-federal-grocery-rebate-is-available-this-week-who-is-eligible-and-how-to-get-it-7232533 
 

Highway wildfire closure drives home B.C.'s need to think big about climate measures 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/highway-wildfire-closure-drives-home-bcs-need-to-think-big-about-climate-measures-7196884 
 

New elementary school coming to Cloverley neighbourhood in North Vancouver 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/new-elementary-school-coming-to-cloverley-neighbourhood-in-north-vancouver/  
 

Short-term rentals, long-term headaches 

https://www.winnipegfreepress.com/business/2023/07/07/short-term-rentals-long-term-headaches  
 

10 Cities Embracing Bicycles in their Urban Planning 

https://www.archdaily.com/962649/10-cities-embracing-bicycles-in-their-urban-planning  
 

Protecting our vulnerable children demands accountability: MLA Kirkpatrick 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/protecting-our-vulnerable-children-demands-accountability-mla-kirkpatrick/ 
 

Grants for North Shore organizations will help them deliver vital programs: Local MLAs 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/grants-for-north-shore-organizations-will-help-them-deliver-vital-programs-local-mlas/ 
 

Baby boomers own pretty much everything - but millennials could be about to catch up 
https://markets.businessinsider.com/news/stocks/baby-boomers-vs-millennial-ownership-stocks-real-estate-cash-economy-2023-7 
 

How have emissions contributed to the current heat records 
https://www.theweathernetwork.com/en/news/climate/impacts/how-have-carbon-emissions-contributed-to-the-current-heat-records  
 

National Post: Conrad Black: A betrayal of Canada 

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/conrad-black-a-betrayal-of-canada    (paywall) 
 

Developers are turning 14 GTA malls into tiny cities, with Cloverdale leading the way – is this the solution to Toronto’s housing crisis? 

https://www.thestar.com/business/2023/07/08/developers-are-turning-14-gta-malls-into-tiny-cities-with-

cloverdale-leading-the-way-is-this-the-solution-to-torontos-housing-crisis.html  
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Business in Vancouver: LNG Canada throws down gauntlet to BC Hydro 

https://biv.com/article/2023/07/lng-canada-throws-down-gauntlet-bc-hydro  
 

North Vancouver waterfront neighbours must share Indian Arm dock, judge rules 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-waterfront-neighbours-must-share-indian-arm-dock-judge-rules-7249895 
 

Urban sprawl, the environmentally friendly answer to expensive housing 

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/joel-kotkin-urban-sprawl-the-environmentally-friendly-answer-to-expensive-housing  
 

Two dogs attacked by coyotes on North Vancouver trail 

https://vancouver.citynews.ca/2023/07/06/vancouver-coyote-attack-dogs/  
 

Incumbency shields governing parties from bad press 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/keith-baldrey-incumbency-shields-governing-parties-from-bad-press-7227751  
 

Street lighting is crucial for cyclists and pedestrians  - see also next 3 articles on walking at night 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/move-on-street-lighting-is-crucial-for-cyclists-and-pedestrians-7190660  
 

(*) Into the night: why walking in the dark is good for the soul  

https://www.theguardian.com/travel/2020/oct/25/why-walking-at-night-dark-is-good-for-the-soul 

https://www.verywellfit.com/night-walking-strategies-3436861  

https://www.99walks.fit/blog/2022/2/4/9-tips-for-walking-in-the-dark  
 

Coun. Catherine Pope wants affordable housing above firehall in Lynn Valley 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/coun-catherine-pope-wants-affordable-housing-above-firehall-in-lynn-valley/ 
 

‘Extremely unsightly’: DNV plans to remove derelict vehicles from nuisance property 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/extremely-unsightly-dnv-plans-to-remove-derelict-vehicles-from-nuisance-property/  
 

(*) Older and Wiser: Unaffordable housing puts seniors at risk of homelessness 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/older-and-wiser-housing-7161621  
 

North Van approves B.C.'s largest hydrogen plant 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/north-van-approves-bcs-largest-hydrogen-plant-7259338  
 

Dogs must be on-leash in Lynn Headwater park after coyote attack 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/dogs-must-be-on-leash-in-lynn-headwater-park-after-coyote-attack/  
 

Ahmed Hussen: Don't blame municipal leaders for the housing crisis 

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/ahmed-hussen-dont-blame-municipal-leaders-for-the-housing-crisis  
 

B.C. condo dwellers awarded $3,500 for damages by civil tribunal for thumping bass 
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/b-c-condo-dwellers-awarded-3500-for-damages-by-civil-tribunal-for-thumping-bass  
 

E-bike problems are just the latest sign that the gig economy needs better regulation 

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/opinion/article-e-bike-problems-are-just-the-latest-sign-that-the-gig-economy-needs/ 
 

1 year of North Vancouver overpass demonstrations marked with counter-protest 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/1-year-of-north-vancouver-overpass-demonstrations-marked-with-counter-protest-7279929  
 

B.C. Supreme Court quashes ex-Nanaimo CFO’s wrongful dismissal lawsuit 

https://www.cheknews.ca/b-c-supreme-court-quashes-ex-nanaimo-cfos-wrongful-dismissal-lawsuit-1160681/ 
 

CHAUDHRI: AI is already eating your lunch 

https://torontosun.com/opinion/columnists/chaudhri-ai-is-already-eating-your-lunch 
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Hydrogen highway still more of an island in B.C. 

https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/hydrogen-highway-still-more-of-an-island-in-b-c 
 

Opinion: As Canada’s electric car leader, B.C. can now pave the way for electric trucks 
https://vancouversun.com/opinion/op-ed/opinion-as-canadas-electric-car-leader-b-c-can-now-pave-the-way-for-electric-trucks  
 

89-unit rental building proposed in Lynn Valley 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/89-unit-rental-building-proposed-in-lynn-valley/ 
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